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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

NDC Name Strength Size Lot Expires 

51862-858-01 Carbidopa and 
Levodopa 

25mg/250mg 
tablets 

100 count 
bottle FG11514 05/2021 

Mayne Pharma is conducting a recall of one lot, as referenced above, of Carbidopa and Levodopa, 
25mg/250mg Tablets, to the retail level. The lot is being recalled due to a foreign tablet being found in 
Carbidopa/Levodopa Tablets USP 25mg/250mg. This lot was distributed in the US market between 14 
0ctober 2019 and 06 January 2020. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality assurance 
and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


